
Just a reminder for everyone that the 2,4-D no-spray windows for SUGARCANE will likely be in 
effect in the Burdekin region as of 1st September until 31st October. It should be noted that this 
non-use of 2,4-D will entirely depend upon the product and rate used so please be sure to 
check the relevant labels when selling/recommending/using these products over the next two 
months.  
 
Please find attached a simple poster/article on this topic that helps illustrate this situation and 
feel free to display, forward/distribute, hand out or otherwise utilise this when dealing with your 
clients on this matter if it helps. As always, please feel free to contact the team with any further 
questions.   
 
Best regards, 
 
                                www.qld.gov.au/AgVetChemicals 
 
 
 
 
 

Andrew Ygosse 
Senior Project Officer (Reef) 
Plant Biosecurity and Product Integrity 
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